

Dear Prayer Warriors,

We need special wisdom in a particular area, that we ask you to join us in prayer for.

The house that we are living in may not be available to buy after all. We are considering the possibility of finding a place in a more central location (20-40 minutes from where we currently live), for all the different ministries that we are currently involved in and looking forward to in the future. We need extra wisdom to know, if the house we're in now does actually become available if we should pursue the purchase of it, or continue to look into other possibilities. There would be many advantages and dis-advantages to both options.

We covet your prayers.

Thank you,

Doug and Lydia